
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 March 2007 

2. PEACOCKS GALLOP RESERVE 
 
 The Board considered a report relating to the naming of Peacocks Gallop Reserve and approval to 

fund two commemorative plaques from the Board’s Discretionary funds. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 (a) To note that a previous historical association exists with respect to part of the old 

Sumner Main Road also known as Peacocks Gallop. 
 
 (b) That the Sumner-Redcliffs Historical Society Inc, and any other interested organisations be 

informed, and consulted on clause (d) below. 
 
 (c) That the sum of $2,500 be allocated from the Board’s Discretionary fund to meet the costs of 

two memorial plaques acknowledging “Peacocks Gallop”. 
 
 (d) That consideration be given to removing the name “Peacocks Gallop” in respect of the reserve 

area and substituting same with an historical or local interpreted Maori name and discussion on 
the wording of a suitable plaque. 

 
 
 


